
Dear Parents,

I wanted to make sure you are aware of GRATITUDE WEEK happening at SoccerParenting.com February 13-19.  This is a week I am supporting because I believe gratitude is foundational to my desire to build a strong sense of community with the team. I am so grateful for you, and I want to celebrate you and everyone who does their part to bring a bit of joy and inspiration to our players.

I hope you will join me in getting involved with this fun celebration of all we are grateful for in youth soccer!

Check out the GRATITUDE WEEK HUB at SoccerParenting.com/Gratitude for information about all the events, contests, and happenings.

There are some key ways you can get involved during the February 13-19 Gratitude Week celebration.  

1. Download the Gratitude Week graphics found at the Gratitude Week HUB (SoccerParenting.com/Gratitude) and give some shout outs to people you are grateful for on social channels.

2. Register for the Gratitude Week Free Parent Webinar with Dan Abrahams, Global Sport Psychologist.  You can learn more about the topics to be covered and register at the HUB.

3. Have your child write a note of gratitude to a coach (it doesn’t have to be me!) on the stationery found at the HUB (or on your own).

4. Post a message of Gratitude on the Virtual Gratitude Wall at the Gratitude Week HUB!

I will be posting some messages of gratitude during the week, and I hope you will rally around this fun, engaging and joyful celebration for all we are grateful for!

Again – you can learn more about Gratitude Week at SoccerParenting.com/Gratitude.

Happy Gratitude Week!



   
